
Darin & Hally Bach – Dental Field Scholarship 
 

Dr. Darin & Dr. Hally Bach – Watertown Dental Care – have established a $1,000 
scholarship to be awarded in 2011. The student must be a senior at Watertown High 
School, have a GPA of 3.25 or above,  and be pursuing a career in the dental field (a 1-
year-or-over degree). Other qualifying criteria to be considered are: community service, 
participation in school activities, as well as shadowing or observing in a dental office. 

 
With this information in mind, we invite you to apply for this scholarship by filling out 
the application below: 
 
NAME: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT’S  NAME: ________________________________________________________ 
 
E-MAIL ADDRESS: _______________________________ PHONE # ________________ 
 
Have you been accepted at a college, university or technical school? YES___   NO ___ 
 
If yes, where?______________________________________________________________ 
 
What is your area of study?_________________________________________________ 
 
High School Cumulative GPA: ___  
 
Have you shadowed or observed in a dental office? __Yes   __ No 
 
 If yes, explain where and describe the experience (length of time, your duties, etc., and 
what this experience meant to you).  ____________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Please attach a 1-2 page essay describing what you consider to be the three most 
important/ influential aspects of your life and how a career in dentistry will fit into your 
life goals. 
 
Please attach a resume’ and copy of your high school transcript. 
 
PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED APPLICATION TO THE STUDENT SERVICES 
OFFICE NO LATER THAN APRIL 8, BY 4:00 P.M. 
 


